
  

 

         

                                    Campus Communicator 

 

From Nurse Gwen: 

 

Flu shots are scheduled to be given the morning of Monday, 

November 20th. They will only be given to students who have 

turned in a completed consent form. If you need another consent 

form, please call the clinic and one will be sent home with your 

student. My contact information is listed below. Thank you! 

Gwen Hau, RN 

(216) 838-8019 

gwen.hau@clevelandmetroschools.org 
 
The last CIS High School meeting for this quarter will be on 
November 15th at 6:00pm. If you have a current 8th grader, this is 
a great opportunity to come learn more about the high school 
curriculum and meet Mr. El-Mallawany, Principal and Mrs. 
Brodsky, Assistant Principal. 
 
Drop off and Pick-up: Please do not use E 22nd Street as a drop-off 
or pick-up area. It is causing a back-up to our actual drop off area 
and is very unsafe. Thank you to all who continue to follow the 
procedures to help keep our CIS students safe and the system 
working for all. 
 

Reminder: 
Picture Retake Day is Wednesday, November 15th 

Students who are purchasing pictures may dress up. 
 

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
>>> MYP Morning Meeting this 

Monday @8:30am 
 

 Nov. 15th Picture Day     

 Retake 
 

 Nov. 15th High School 

Meeting 6:00pm @ Lower 
Campus (K-8) Topic: The 
benefits of a downtown 
education 

 Nov. 17th Coffee with the 

Principal; 8:30am 
  
 Nov. 21st PCO Mtg 6:00pm 
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  Live the Learner Profile 
For November, staff will nominate students for the Ambassador 

Award who come to school Ready to Learn by being Inquirers.  

 

They develop their natural curiosity. They acquire the skills necessary 

to conduct inquiry and research and show independence in learning. 

They actively enjoy learning and this love of learning will be sustained 

throughout their lives. 

      Choose~Act~Reflect 

 

 
 

       

     
 

Congrats to our  

Campus International Soccer Team  

on a great season (6-1)! 

 

Thank you to Coach Bubbett and Coach Chambers for your 

leadership and enthusiasm!  

 

Field Trips: 

 
 11/9: 5th Grade to  

     Zoo 
*Note: This is a rescheduled 

date for 5th Grade 
11/17: Kinder to Shaker 
Lakes (Dottore & Hubeny) 

 

11/27: 1st gr. Zoo  
           (Meaker & Mori) 

11/28: 1st gr. Zoo 

       (Fairman & Wightman) 

 

NO SCHOOL: 

 
11/7: Election Day 

 

11/10: Veteran’s Day 
 

11/22-24: Thanksgiving  

       Break 

 

 

 
Campus International 

 

Website:  

http://www.clevelandmetroschools.

org/Page/889 

Follow us on Twitter: 

https://twitter.com/cis_explorers 

Parent Caring Organization 

http://www.cisparents.org/ 

Mrs. Bechtel’s CIS Blog: 

http://bechteldora.weebly.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make the World a Better Place 
 

Thank you to all who donated to our October Service 
Project, Socktober! We will deliver the socks to 

http://subzeromission.org/ so they can distribute to the 
homeless. 
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